
16th October 2024 

 
 

If this is you, researchers at the University of Tasmania, 
along with the Tasmanian Clinical Genetics Clinic, invite 

you to complete a survey that takes around 30 minutes. 

The survey aims to better understand the experiences of 
those who have undergone genetic testing for a rare 

disease (regardless of the result).  

We are hoping that having more knowledge will allow us to 
better support Australians living with a rare disease. 

To complete the survey, please CLICK HERE 

 

Have you, or your family member, 
undergone genetic testing for a  

rare disease? 

 
 

If so, we would like to hear from you! 

 

https://surveys2.utas.edu.au/index.php/767292?lang=en

